
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary   
Saturday 3rd February 

Magic Show 

Monday 5th February 

Year 2 Reading Café 

Thursday 8th February 

Year 1 Reading Café 

Friday 9th February  

Whole school number day including dress up, 

remember your sponsorship. 

Wednesday 14th February 

Glow disco performance to parents at 2.45pm 

Thursday 15th February 

Reception parents to share a book at 3pm 

Thursday 15th February 

Valentines Disco 

Friday 16th February 

Last day of half term 

Monday 26th February 

Back to school 

Tuesday 12th March 

Parent café 9am 

Wednesday 13th March 

Year 1 Kings and Queens day 

Friday 15th March 

Comic Relief- wear something red 

Wednesday 20th March 

Pearl class assembly to parents 

Friday 22nd March 

Easter wreath making evening  

Tuesday 26th March 

Easter Service in the church and Easter bonnet 

parade 

Wednesday 27th March 

Ruby class assembly to parents 

Wednesday 27th March 

Last day of term. 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

On Tuesday Year 2 had a wonderful, creative time 

with the Norfolk Music Hub. 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-90.45% 

Ruby Class-76% 

Diamond-92.5%  

Sapphire-91.94% 

Emerald Class-89.6% 

Topaz Class-84.62% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Topaz class for winning this week 

with the most progressions. 

Year 1 and 2 to complete 20 minutes a week. 

 

                       Number day: 

Remember to get your child’s number themed 

costume prepared for next week and collect your 

sponsorship. The child with the most sponsorship 

shall win a party lunch for them and 7 friends. 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Miyah and Chester 

Year 1: Edward and Edie 

Year 2: Arlo.H and Jude 

Well done! 

 

Nursery enjoyed their fire engine visit 

Last chance to purchase disco tickets. 

Children can bring a maximum of £4 to 

spend at the tuck shop. 

 


